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Minutes
July 16th, 2014 
	The Conservation Advisory Commission joined for their monthly meeting at the Town Hall on July 16th, 2014. The meeting was called to order at 6:15 by Chairperson Lisa. 
Members Present: Barry Haydasz, Lisa Kilmer, James Sansum, Mike Picinelli.
Members Absent: John Kemmerer, Kathy Boardman. 
Minutes Approved: Chairperson Lisa motioned to approve the minutes as revised, Mike seconded, all in favor.
Vacancies: There is one vacancy for the C.A.C.
Stanford Wildlife Preserve: Barry has removed old posts and fencing near the area of the tree and laid down mulch. Members discussed further needs to purchasing an engraved plaque to place at the preserve in memory of Beth Ashton. It was requested that a place of purchase be researched.
Whitlock Preserve:  Members discussed ideas for placing information on the CAC’s website about local invasive species, how to recognize them (including photos) and how to eradicate. 
Master Plan: There is a well being placed in the Bangall area. Tom will bring a copy of the water study to the next meeting. 
Critical Environmental Areas: Lisa discussed contacting the appropriate person for information on designating certain locations as CEA’s. 
Liaison Report: No Report. 
Chairperson Lisa made a motion to close the meeting at 7:00pm, James seconded, all in favor. 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Emily Kemmerer. 




